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Puget Sound already suffers from toxic pollutants from surface runoff, wastewater treatment plant
effluents, and other sources. Cruise ships use heavy fuel oil that scrubbers do not sufficiently treat.
They should not be releasing these toxins into Puget Sound and harming ocean life. I support
amendment #2.


